
Mountain View Elementary School 

Community Council Meeting 

Minutes 

October 26, 2011 

5:30 p.m. 

 

In Attendance:   Conducting-Kyle Roche, Co-Chair, Parent Member 

   Lynette Wiggins, Co-Chair, Teacher Member  

   Don Beatty, Principal Member 

   Paul Adams, Parent Member 

   Jamie Noble, PTA President, Parent Member 

Cathy Siler, Teacher Member 

Mickie Pace, Administrative Intern, Visitor 

Suzie Clayton, Teacher, Visitor 

 

Absent:   Tobin Hagen-Parent Member 
   Diana Hagen, Parent Member 
   Nicole Roche, Parent Member 
   Thomas Walsman, Parent Member 
   Lucinda Buel, Parent Member 
   Darcy Miller, Parent Member 

 

1. Welcome/Approval of Last Meeting’s Minutes 

Co-Chair Parent Member Kyle Roche opened the meeting at 5:30 p.m.  It was requested 

that all present sign in.  Co-chair Roche moved that the September 14, 2011 minutes 

with minor typographical edits be approved.  The minutes were approved without 

objection.  

 

2. School Budget Summary 

Principal Beatty presented a current school-budget summary recently presented to the 

faculty.  He explained to the council how the line-item budget and the grade-level 

budgets interact.  Principal Beatty expressed to the council that given the state of the 

economy, overall Mtn. View Elementary is in good shape financially.  That said, the 

budgets are constantly monitored and fundraisers, including PTA fundraising efforts, are 

extremely helpful in the down economy, which has required cuts in budget and lower 

donations than in the past.  Principal Beatty expressed his willingness to sit down with 

any Mtn. View parent to answer any questions with regard to school budgets. 

 

3. School Improvement Plan 

A draft of the 2011-2012 School Improvement Plan (“SIP”) was circulated to the council 

members in the days prior to the council meeting.  As of the meeting, two council 

parent-members had provided feedback, as had Mtn. View educators, and all feedback 



had been incorporated into the draft before the council today.  After reviewing the 

updated draft, the council recommended adoption of the proposed draft SIP and 

submission of the same to the district by next week’s deadline; however, the council 

also agreed that members may still provide additional feedback to Principal Beatty by 

October 31, 2011 for consideration.  Co-chair Roche agreed to advise all council 

members tonight via e-mail of this deadline 

 

4. Viewing of School Trust Lands Video 

The council viewed the School Trust Lands video in compliance with annual state law 

requirements.  

 

5. Known Items/Issues for Next Meeting 

Principal Beatty asked that the following items be included for the next agenda:  Trust 

Lands Report Review, ISQ Survey Results.  No one else currently has issues for the next 

meeting.  Co-chair Roche reminded everyone to e-mail him with issues for the next 

meeting as they arise. 

 

6. Adjournment 

The Council was reminded that the next meeting is scheduled for December 6, 2011 at 

5:30 p.m.; however, depending on the issues that are raised for that meeting and the 

date of that meeting, it is possible the meeting might be stricken and pending items 

continued to the following meeting.  The council will be consulted in advance of any 

decision to strike the meeting. 

 

Co-Chair Roche adjourned the meeting at 6:35 p.m.  


